TRANSITION STATUS REPORT
JUNE 2017

Accomplishments:

* June 30, 2017 was the halfway mark in the two-year plan for separating MDCPS from MDHS
by June 30, 2018. The two State Agencies have made significant progress in separating
areas and building up new areas so MDCPS can successfully operate as a standalone
Agency in the State of Mississippi.

* The MDCPS Human Resource’s Compliance Unit is self-sufficient from MDHS HR. This
group is handling all FMLA, FLSA, ADA, terminations, time cards, leave adjustments and any
other compliance related areas internally to MDCPS.

* The MDCPS Human Resources’ team supported the hiring of an additional 37 new hires in
June 2017.

* The Bureau of Accounting and Payroll was focused on working with the State Auditor in
June 2017. The team worked with the MDHS Properties Section to manage a list of assets
that will become MDCPS accountability after full separation to learn the process of the
State audit.

* The Bureau of State Funds Management has begun the process of separating out recurring
expenses from vendors such as office supplies, printers, and travel

* The MDCPS IT Customer Support team has moved to a new ticketing tool, Footprints, to
improve its support to MDCPS This team in June received 3,607 calls for support. These
calls resulted in 2,859 tickets being opened and 3,014 tickets being closed.
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